
Hi, I am Bharagth from 20SH07. I am deeply honoured to have received this award.

I would also like to extend my gratitude to my teammates - Amirthaa, Kabil and Sindhura, who
have been excellent to work with. Their efforts have transformed this project from what was a
pipe dream into reality. I would also like to thank Mr Terrence Yap, the teacher-in-charge of this
project. His supervision and constant encouragement has made this project what it is today.

This project is very important to me as it is the first large scale project I have ever done, with the
potential to benefit a large number of people. I hope that this project will also set a precedent for
more of these projects, where NJCians create solutions to solve problems faced by the
community. When I joined the school 6 years ago, I thought that my time here would be spent
studying for exams, participating in the occasional competition to boost my portfolio.

However, I have come to think beyond my own interests, and I am eternally grateful for this
opportunity where I get to be a part of something bigger than myself. To that end, I am grateful
for the abundant opportunities that the College has provided me with, and the support it has
given me in my journey, which have emboldened my desire to think bigger than, and beyond,
myself. I am certain that this path of service will not end here, and will continue throughout my
life. I will definitely partake in similar initiatives in the future, in service of the community.

To NJCians, I assure you, life now may be challenging, but if we realise what we are working
towards and work with passion, our efforts will bear fruit.

Again, I would like to express my thanks for this award. Thank you!


